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Case File T2-2021-14981

1 message

Scott Reed <springwoodacresfarm@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 19, 2022 at 5:29 PM
To: Lisa Estrin <lisa.m.estrin@multco.us>
Cc: "Stephenson, Garrett H." <gstephenson@schwabe.com>

‘ External Sender - Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links, and Requests for Payment or Login Information.

Lisa,

Attached are two letters of support from our neighbors (Talbot & Beovich) regarding our application to build a home on our
farm.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Scott Reed

Springwood Acres LLC
12424 NW Springville Road
Portland, OR 97229

(914) 391-6995

2 attachments

ﬂ Neighbor Talbot Letter of Support - Apr 19 2022 - 5-24 PM.pdf
78K

ﬂ Neighbor Beovich Letter of Support - Apr 19 2022 - 5-23 PM.pdf
79K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=2a6394eb0f&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1730585709386434289%7Cmsg-f%3A1730585709386...  1/1


https://www.google.com/maps/search/12424+NW+Springville+Road+Portland,+OR+97229?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/12424+NW+Springville+Road+Portland,+OR+97229?entry=gmail&source=g
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=2a6394eb0f&view=att&th=180446889d5886f1&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_l26u72dz0&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=2a6394eb0f&view=att&th=180446889d5886f1&attid=0.2&disp=attd&realattid=f_l26u76ba1&safe=1&zw

Date: April 17, 2022

To: Lisa Estrin

From: John & Linda Talbot
12421 NW Springville Rd
Portland, OR 97229

RE: Application for dwelling at 12424 NW Springville Road, Portland 97229

My wife and | have lived across the street from the Reed's property for 17 years. After the Reed’s
purchased the property, we’'ve watched it transformed from abandoned buildings and neglected
farmland, into something special- thanks to Scott Reed. It is unfortunate and unfair that the city has
taken so incredibly long to allow the Reed’s to build a family home. Their children should be growing up
on this beautiful property. We welcome the proposed home for their family as a great addition to our
neighborhood.

We stand with the Reed’s and their lovely prospective home.

Sincerely,

R L
Sp I T

John & Linda Talbot



